
From: Chad Walldorf <chad@stickyfingers.com>
To: Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.netMarcia.Adams@SCDMV.net

'Sean McLernon'seanmc@stealthsite.com
mnlangrehr@bellsouth.netmnlangrehr@bellsouth.net

Date: 5/4/2007 2:04:25 PM
Subject: Follow-up audit report on Procurement

I'm not sure I agree with the Legislative Audit Council on the overall emphasis that they seem to place on documenting 
RFP's and certainly don't understand where Merrill's comments are coming from but this follow-up report was just released 
yesterday so we should certainly be aware of it in crafting our recommendation for the Board.

http://www.thestate.com/154/story/54571.html

Follow-up report (just issued) 
http://www.lac.sc.gov/NR/rdonlyres/CB1949BE-D68B-44EE-9B8A-CA334C7F482A/0/State_Purchasing_FollowUp.pdf

Original 2005 report 
http://www.lac.sc.gov/Audit_Reports/2005/State+Purchasing.htm

Sean, I know I owe you a call - will try you this afternoon.

Thanks to all,

Chad

Chad Walldorf
Sticky Fingers
710 Johnnie Dodds Blvd #100
Mount Pleasant, SC 29464
Phone: (843) 375-1361
Fax: (843) 849-5880

Unique mail order gifts available at www. stickyfingers.com.

mailto:Chad%2520Walldorf%2520%253Cchad@stickyfingers.com%253E
mailto:Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net
mailto:seanmc@stealthsite.com
mailto:mnlangrehr@bellsouth.net
http://www.thestate.com/154/story/54571.html
http://www.lac.sc.gov/NR/rdonlyres/CB1949BE-D68B-44EE-9B8A-CA334C7F482A/0/State_Purchasing_FollowUp.pdf
http://www.lac.sc.gov/Audit_Reports/2005/State+Purchasing.htm
http://www.stickyfingers.com

